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NZX Continuous Disclosure 
 
Sanford Confirms Settlement of Tauranga Based Pelagic Business Assets 
 
Further to Sanford Limited’s announcement on 6 December 2018, Sanford today announces that 
completion of the agreement with Pelco NZ Limited to sell its Tauranga based pelagic business has now 
settled. 
 
 


